
PLEASE JOIN US AT THIS MONTH'S MEETING.

The GAC welcomes guest speaker:

Dr. Daryl Diamond,
​BCPS Director of Innovative Learning

Personalized Learning
and

Re-Imagining Middle School

There will also be an update regarding the possible
expansion of the CITY program.

Thursday, February 8th, 2018
7:00 - 8:00 pm

Hosted at Bair Middle School
9100 NW 21st Manor, Sunrise, FL 33322

The Broward Gifted Advisory Council (GAC) is a group of parents, volunteers,
and educators focused on providing quality gifted education and opportunities
for Broward County's gifted children. We also facilitate two-way communication

between parents and the Broward County School District.

Join our email list by texting browardgac to the (phone) number 22828.  Attend our
monthly meetings. All are welcome. Contact GAC Chair, Ms. Veronica Newmeyer
at: 954-865-8614 or BrowardCountyGAC@gmail.com. Visit our Facebook page or
website: BrowardGiftedAdvisory.zohosites.com.


